
Summary of Bill:


Assembly Bill 86 – Current law allows hunters, who are residents of Wisconsin and at least 65 years old, to hunt with either a bow and arrow or a crossbow.  Assembly Bill 86 expands current law to allow nonresidents, who are at least 65 years old, to hunt with a crossbow.








Fiscal Effect:


No fiscal estimate was required for Assembly Bill 86. 





Supporters Message:


Assembly Bill 86 gives nonresidents, who are at least 65 years old, the same ability to use crossbows as Wisconsin residents.  





Opponents Message:


Crossbows are not a traditional form of bow hunting. 





Key Supporters:


Representative Mary Hubler (author). 





Key Opponents:


No one testified or registered against AB86, and no one registered against it with the Ethics Board.





Committee Vote:


On May 13, 2009, the Assembly Committee on Fish and Wildlife recommended passage of AB 86 on a vote of 10-0. 





Ranking Member Author of Bill Summary


Michael Bruhn; Office of Rep. Scott Gunderson (6-3363)
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